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Chairman Carpenter and members of the committee, 
  

I support this bill as it upholds principles of individual freedom and limited 

government intervention. State agencies, cities, or counties should not be 

allowed to impose regulations on the energy source used in motor 

vehicles.  This legislation ensures that citizens have the freedom to make 

personal choices regarding their vehicles without unnecessary restrictions. 

 

In addition, allowing state agencies and municipalities to set their own vehicle 

purchase policies promotes decentralization and local control. This bill 

promotes individual autonomy while reducing unnecessary government 

interference.   

 

I encourage the committee to pass this bill favorably out of committee. 

 

Respectfully,  

 

Kari Sue 

    Vosburgh 

We The People KS 

Sedgwick County precinct committeewoman 
 


